
For those who have already registered to the waiting list 

 

１ On November 4 (Switzerland time), the IMGA (International Masters Games Association) 

have decided to postpone the Games to the year 2022. We will make a final decision after 

coordinating with related organizations. 

２ Once the Games dates has been officially decided, the Games will be postponed to the year 

2022, however we are planning to secure all participants entry for those who have already 

registered to participate in the Games, moreover extend the validity of wait list for those 

who are already registered to the list are guaranteed. and revise the terms and condition 

of the Games as follows (1) and (2). (We will make revisions accordingly for any other 

necessary contents due to the postponement.) 

In addition, Sports Information Guide will be modified promptly. 

(1) (Participation Terms and Condition 13) Extend the deadline for accepting applications 

to the Games for certain period of time. 

(2) (Participation Terms and Condition 16 and Cancellation Policy 2) Extend the deadline of 

entry fee refund for certain period of time when participants cancels its participation. 

※ However, regarding other expenses, it depends on the handling of corresponding  

application office. 

(3) Competition dates will be postponed to the year 2022. 

(4) Almost all competition venues will remain the same (there are no change to Host 

Prefectures). 

(5) Events and age categories are expected to be modified depending on the Disciplines. 

３ For those who have already registered to the waiting list, will be contacted by the 

Organising Committee in order to confirm if you are still willing to participate in the Games 

based on newly decided terms and condition, after modification of Sports Information Guide 

is completed and closed the entry system for certain period of time. 

 

We look forward from the bottom of our heart for your participation in the Games. 

Thank you. 

 

End 

 


